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IMPORTANT REMINDER! 
CUPE LOCAL 500/CITY OF WINNIPEG TENTATIVE AGREEMENT  

MEMBERSHIP INFORMATION MEETINGS AND VOTING 

Your Local 500 Bargaining Committee would like to remind you of the upcoming 
information meetings and vote on the tentative agreement with the City of Winnipeg.  
All CUPE Local 500 members working at the City of Winnipeg are eligible to 
vote and are encouraged to attend the information meetings. 

The Union is recommending that the members accept the tentative agreement.   

MEETINGS: WEDNESDAY, JUNE 28, 2017 
9:00 a.m. (to accommodate shift workers) 
and at 12:00 noon or 6:00 p.m. 
2nd Floor, Presentation Theatre  
RBC Convention Centre - 375 York Avenue 
  
VOTING: THURSDAY, JUNE 29, 2017 
7:00 a.m. - 5:30 p.m. 
Room 2, Main Floor, RBC Convention Centre  
375 York Avenue 
 

Am I allowed time off to attend the information meetings and vote? 

The City does not provide time off for employees to attend the information meetings, 
but is flexible in allowing employees time to vote on June 29.  Please remember to 
let your supervisor know about your intentions to go and vote.  You should also try to 
incorporate your time away into break periods, or where feasible, vote either before, 
or after your regular workday.  Your cooperation to the above is greatly appreciated. 

 
          (Continued on page  2) 
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Copies of the MOA and Tentative Agreement Highlights available on 
June 28 

Copies of the Memorandum of Agreement (MOA) and Tentative Agreement 
Highlights will be available after 9:00 a.m. on June 28.   

There are a number of ways to receive a copy:  

• At the membership information sessions or at the vote 
• At the Local 500 office, 7th Floor, 275 Broadway  
• On the Local 500 website at cupe500.mb.ca 

 
Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact the Local 500 office at 
204-942-1001. 

In solidarity,  

Your Negotiating Committee 

Kb/LSU	
  

	
  

 
 

CUPE MEMBERS CAN 
FOOD DRIVE 

PLEASE REMEMBER TO BRING 
A "TIN FOR THE BIN"  

ON JUNE 29th 

 IN SUPPORT OF WINNIPEG 
HARVEST. 

 

TOGETHER WE CAN HELP BUILD A 
BETTER COMMUNITY BY  

FIGHTING HUNGER! 

ü Canned	
  Meats,	
  Fish,	
  Poultry	
  
ü Canned	
  Fruit	
  
ü Canned	
  Vegetables	
  	
  
ü Canned	
  Soup	
  
ü Dry	
  Pasta/Rice	
  

Top	
  5	
  urgently	
  
needed	
  items!	
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